
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I think the children and the staff are looking forward to the half term 
holidays, it does seem like this half term has been a long one! 
I hope that you have a lovely week off and that the weather is better 
than this week!  
I look forward to seeing you all back at 
school on the 28th February at 8.45am.  
Best wishes  

 
 
 

Principal  
 
Nursery Places 2022– 2023  
If you require a Nursery place for the coming academic year, please fill in 
an application form available from school as soon as possible.  
 
Safer Internet Day 
It was Safer Internet Day in school last week, exploring respect and               
relationships online. The children had activities and guided reading               
sessions linked to this  theme, thanks to Miss Lockett for organising.  
 
The School Run  
During the school run, roads around school will be busy 
with children making their way to school, whether they’re 
walking, cycling or using their scooter. Not all children have 
a great road sense so always be aware that they might run 
out in front of your vehicle at any given moment.                      
Please drive slowly and take great care when on the school 
run.  

 

Educational Visits  

You will shortly be receiving letters regarding your child’s topic linked  
educational visit. Some of our younger pupils will not have had the                
experience of going on a school trip, even the coach journey itself is an 
adventure. Please ask if you have any questions regarding the visits.  

 

WORLD BOOK DAY Thursday 3rd March  
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The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

There is a class reward prize for the class with the 
highest attendance throughout the term.  

 

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 96% 96% 

95% 97% 95% 91% 

YN Skyla Reeves 

YR Rae-Leigh Osbourne 

Y1 Phoebe Partridge 

Y2 Kolby-Thomas Box 

Y3 Elijah Cobbold 

Y4 Nathan Kowalski 

Y5 Rejoice Johnson Ikponmwosa 

Y6 Isabelle Hadley 

Principal Awards  

95%

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Millie-Mae Mullings Megan Lakhanpal 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 5 Year 2 

18th February School closes for half term 

28th February School re-opens 

3rd March  World Book Day  

14th March Science Week begins 

18th March Year 3 Class Worship 

25th March Year 1 Class Worship 

28th March Nursery Parent Meeting Week 

29th March Parent Meetings 

30th March Parent Meetings 

8th April Easter Celebration 
School closes for the Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens for the Summer 
term 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration 
School closed 

3rd May KS1 Testing Period 

6th May Year 5 Class Worship 

9th May KS2 SATs Week 

17th May Whole School Photographs 

27th May Year 6 Class Worship  
Queens Platinum Jubilee 
Celebrations 
School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

21st June Sports Day 

6th July Sharing of Work Evening 

8th July Reception Class Worship 

22nd July School closes for the Summer 
holidays 


